Georgia Power Company &

Post Office Box 4545 L\
Atianta, Georgia 30102
Teleuhone 404 522-6060 Veitle Project

Southern Company Services, Inc
Post Clfice Box 2625
Birmingham, Alabama 35202
Telephone 205 870-601

December 10, 1979

United States Nuclear Requlatory Commission File: X7BGO3
Office of Inspection and Enforcement Loa: GM-532
Region Il - Suite 3100

101 Marietta Street, N.W.

Atianta, GA 30303

Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly

Reference: RII:JPO; 50-424; 50-425; Interim Report of Potential 10CFRS0.55e
(Dewatering and Erosion of Backfill)

Gentlemen:

On November 14, 1979 Mr. E. D. Groover, QA Site Supervisor at Plant
Vootle, reported to your Mr. Tom Conlon that a potential reportable item
under 10CFR50.55e existed at Plant Vogtle concerning dewatering and
erosion of backfill.

GPC has received "Confirmation of Action" and "Confirmation of Con-
currence" letters from the NRC requiring their concurrence prior to starting
work in the affected areas. Our responses to these letters provide the
current status of our evaluation. Completion of our evaluation is contingent
upon proceeding with various aspects of the investigations required by the

)
NRC.

At this time, Georgia Power Company is unable to establish a definite
completion date for the final report. An additional update and a date for
the final report will be provided by January 15, 1979.

u ’
- Very tryly-yours,
u
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Project General Manager
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xC .S. Nuclear Reaulatory Commission

Attn: John G. Davis, Acting Director
0¢fice of Inspection and Enforcement BOI7
Washington, D.C. 20555

>
M. D. Hunt, NRC Region II
1912170 230) //0
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